2020 ICELAND RADAR SITES
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WITH GREAT SORROW and REGRET, THE

INDIANAPOLIS REUNION

has been

CANCELED

Reasons for Cancellation,

Because of the apparently easily-spread novel
coronavirus and the uncertainty of the potential impact

of this pandemic on the health of many of our projected
attendees, we have concluded that the best course of
action is to CANCEL THE REUNION.

Other Issues Affecting the Decision,

We anticipated that most of the events we have
scheduled for our visit would be canceled well
in_advance of our arrival - for example:

1) the Indianapolis Symphony concert,

2) the diner at the Columbus Club,

3) the visit to the Indy Motor Speedway,

4) the visit to the American Legion Hq

5) the banquet at the 1911 Club.

Finally, our reunion headquarters is located at the
Crowne Plaza Hotel which is located next to the
Indianapolis airport - which is a large airline_hub that
brings in travelers from all over the world, many of
whom stay overnight at that hotel.

WHAT WE WILL DO:

1) Contact the Crowne Plaza, Hotel, Airport, and tell
them that we are cancelling our reunion. We did this on
13 March. The hotel automatically CANCELLED
everybody's reservations made under our lceland Radar
Sites Reunion name.

2) Contact the bus company and all the visitation sites
and attempt to obtain a refund of all or at least most of
our "All Events" down payments. Thus far, we have
been able to retrieve $165 of the $185 of each person's
All Events fee.

3) Once that is done, we will refund $165 to each
person who fully paid their All Events fee.

WHAT YOU SHOULD DO:

1) In_the event you made a reservation at the Crowne
Plaza Hotel, Airport, but DID NOT identify yourself with
our reunion, then call and cancel your reservation at the
following number: 1 (317) 2446661

2) WAIT PATIENTLY - our treasurer is out of state at the
present time and away from the Reunion books -~ she
will not return until late March. Therefore, any refunds
should not be expected until very late March or eardy

April,

So Sorry for the Cancellation!




